

August 11, 2025

Dear Parents:

It is hard to believe that school will be starting soon. I hope everyone had an enjoyable and fulfilling summer.

Below, you will find links to our Free & Reduced Meals program. Included are a letter to households regarding the program, an application, and an informational sheet to assist you with the application process. Additionally, our school meal charge policy is provided for your reference.

Wing

Public School District 2025-2026 Free and Reduced Meal Information

4th and Main P. O. Box 130 Wing, ND 58494-0130

Should you have any questions or require assistance with your application, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you!

(P) 701 943-2319 (F) 701 943-2318

Rebecca Bernhardt Business Manager

Administration

Cassidy Lyngaas, Superintendent/Elementary Principal/JH Principal/HS Principal Rebecca Bernhardt, Business Manager